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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

June 4, 2025 

HEMINGWAY ELEMENTARY CAFETERIA UNVEILS RENOVATED DINING AND 
SERVING AREA AS SUMMER FEEDING PROGRAM COMMENCES 

              On Monday, June 9, Hemingway Elementary School will officially open its doors to a 
completely renovated dining and serving area in the cafeteria, just in time for the start of the 
district’s summer feeding program.  

    The renovation, which was designed under the leadership of the previous director, is now 
being implemented by the Williamsburg County School District’s new Director of Nutrition 
Services, Tory Pryor Gibson. This transformation demonstrates the district’s ongoing 
commitment to enhancing the student dining experience by providing a safe, welcoming, and 
modern environment that supports both nutrition and learning.  

               “We are excited for our students and families to experience the fresh, new space this                
summer. This renovation is more than just a cosmetic update; it reflects our investment in our 
scholars’ well-being and in creating a place where they feel cared for and valued,” said Gibson. 

 Students participating in the district’s summer feeding program will be the first to enjoy 
the updated cafeteria, which ensures that children continue to receive nutritious meals even 
while school is out. This renovation is a significant achievement for our school community. Our 
students deserve the best, and this is just one more way we’re ensuring they receive it. This 
renovation marks the completion of updates to all nine cafeterias in the district. We will continue 
to strive to become the #1 School Nutrition Services Program in the state of South Carolina. 
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